
 

 

Town of Princeton 

Town Plan Implementation Committee 

January 3, 2008  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.  Present were members Leslie Fanger,  

Michael Latka, Anne Littlefield and Dennis Rindone, absent was Patricia Gates. 

 

Minutes: 

The committee unanimously (4-0) accepted the minutes of November 29, 2007.  

 

Town Plan Brochure: 

A final copy of the town plan brochure was reviewed and approved. 

 

Town Plan Implementation Schedule: 

The Community Preservation Act was discussed and the consensus was that there is too much 

activity going on in the community e.g., Bentley, February special town meeting to have the CPA 

on the annual town meeting warrant for a vote. It was felt it might be a possibility to place the 

CPA on the 2009 annual town meeting warrant. It was decided to invite Deb Carey and Paul 

Schlaikjer to the next TPIC meeting to have a broad CPA discussion.  

 

Summary of Proposed By-law Changes: 

The committee expressed surprise that no one from the Planning Board had contacted them to 

discuss our willingness to craft some graphics that would enhance the planning Board by-law 

presentation. The committee contacted Planning Board member Jim LaChance by speakerphone 

to discuss the presentation. Jim and the committee talked at length about ways to improve the 

presentation. The committee asked Leslie Fanger to work on graphics and have a draft ready for 

the “All Boards” meeting on 1/22 where the graphics will become part of the planning board’s 

presentation. Leslie agreed to work on the graphics.  

 

Future Meeting: 

Next meeting scheduled for Thursday February 7, 2008 at 7 pm in the town hall conference 

room.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

_____________________________ 

Dennis Rindone 

Town Administrator 

 


